From: I

To: GL Freedom of Information

Subject: FW: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone -] I - .2 *~= -
Date: 14 September 2018 13:15:13

Importance: High

erom: [N N
Sent: 29 August 2018 09:37

To: I

cc: I

Subject: FW: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone —-- - 12- PARK ---

Importance: High

Hi

- asked me to check if CIIr- would like this response to go out in his name or to go out
from-

A response is being prepared.

Thanks

From:_Elasgow.gov.uk [mai]to_glasgow.gov,uk]

Sent: 28 August 2018 13:53
To: GL Member Liaison

Subject: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone - |||} N - 2 *~:<- I

Dear Glasgow Life

C lh'- has received the email below from his constituent regarding the Fan zone at
Ibrox:

"I have read online today (Daily Record) - that senior members of Glasgow City Council
put a stop to the Ibrox Fan Zone idea that was agreed in principle for the first 4 home
games of the season. A quick search on twitter and your name appeared as the blocker of
this idea?

As someone who takes their 6 year old to games I was looking forward to this opportunity
and wanted to understand why it was prevented.

Can you help me understand why and also do you know if steps are being taken to try this
for later in the season?"

C lh'- appreciates your assistance with this matter.

Thanks

Member Services Support
0141 287
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(ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council,
or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended
recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and
destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not
permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages
can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to
email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you
distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal
system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy.
Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for
reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff
use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you
have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds
of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any
attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform
your own virus checks. For further information and to view the council’s Privacy
Statement(s), please click on link below: www.glasgow.gov.uk/privacy





